

Dear Parents:

We are now beginning our 19th year of the "Angel of God Club", and as with most everything else, this year will be a little different. But first, just a little information about the club: This is a very positive, faith based club for the students here, since we are always teaching the children by academics and by example how to be good Christian students and people. Each student in grades K through 5 has a choice to voluntarily join the Angel of God Club. There are no dues to pay. Club members are given a set of "wings" to wear daily, the "rules" to follow, and are asked to make a personal commitment to try their best to follow those rules.

The rules were developed by Barb Godek, who founded the club in an attempt to help students make their lives better at home and at school. As a parent, you can make these rules work for you at home too! Encourage your child/children to do the right thing no matter what the situation. Integrity is the key here. Remind your child of their commitment to the Angel of God Club when they misbehave. You can also encourage them to talk about the rules and how they are following them at home and at school. If club members seriously fail to follow the rules, their teacher may temporarily take their wings until they correct their behavior in whatever problem they had.

For the time being, this year the club meetings will be held "on line" instead of in the cafeteria. Mr. Nailon plans to make a video for each meeting and post it on YouTube so that teachers can share it with students in their classrooms when it is convenient for them to do so. Like our in person meetings in the past, the videos will have music, prayers and a spiritual reflection around one of the club rules. There will be no prizes, candy or testing for pins until we can resume our usual meetings on Friday afternoons.

At the end of the school year, the "Angel of the Year" award for being an outstanding example of a Christian student is given. The entire faculty participates in selecting the recipient of this award.

Again, thank you parents for the opportunities you are providing your children in sending them to STM. We believe the Angel of God Club enables us to build on the important faith foundation and formation that you have established in your home.

Mr. Jim Nailon, volunteer, retired STM Spanish Teacher and leader of the Angel of God Club

RE: Angel of God Club

Parent/Child Agreement



PARENT: Ask your child to share with you the Angel of God rules and read them together with your child(ren). The rules are posted on the STM website.

Please complete the bottom portion of this form with your approval signature and your child's signature indicating their commitment to following the rules.

Have your child return this form to the office by Friday, September 18. Your child will then be given a set of wings to **wear every day!** The first set of wings is free. Replacement wings and plastic cover is $25 \, e$. At the end of the school year, all money collected for replacement wings goes to a charitable cause.

MEETING: The first Angel of God club video meeting will be online by Friday, September 25, 2020.

LET'S HAVE FUN!

PARENT SIGNATURE:	
CHII D'C NAME.	
CHILD'S NAME:	
CHILD'S SIGNATURE:	
CHILD'S TEACHER'S NAME:	
DATE:	